
From: Shaun and Emma
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Date: Sunday, 15 March 2015 8:07:52 p.m.

Hello is where i write to say we are not happy about about the proposed air plan. We feel we
should be able to burn our trees that have been trimmed etc as we have alot of trees in the
country! And also in our own home!!
 
 
Thanks
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